
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                     25th March 2021 

 

THREE MORE WEEKS OF TERM ONE 

I cannot believe how fast this year is whizzing by – crazy to think we are almost in April! 

There will be no acro classes held on GOOD FRIDAY, however classes will run as normal on EASTER 

MONDAY. 

Term 1 ends on Sunday 18th April and Term 2 will begin Monday 3rd May as per the existing timetable. 

RECITAL DVD 

I have 10 copies left for purchasing - you can either bring cash or internet banking - $30 

OUTSTANDING FEES 

Please ensure you are fully paid before the end of term, unless you have an instalment plan. 

NZAMD EXAMS 

We are penciled in for Thursday 1st July to Sunday 4th July, pending examination entries.  All exam fees 

need to be paid before the 20th May, see fees list attached.  Please note ALL NZAMD exams will be held in 

one session this year. 

For students learning APDA contemporary and musical theatre I will let you know soon about fees and 

when these exams will be. 

THANK YOU 

I would like to say a BIG thank you to all my students who have had me either teaching from a chair; or 

standing but doing basic walk throughs.  I have tendinopothy and am following Physios orders (which is not 

easy) at the moment, and all the students have been amazing!  Also a BIGGER thank you to senior 

students (and teachers) who have been helping me – Madison Gray, Rebecca Goss, Kobe Betham, and – it 

is much appreciated.   

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com or phone 

021 1141137 / 5635038.  Looking forward to seeing you all soon, Caroline 

mailto:cssd1991@gmail.com

	THREE MORE WEEKS OF TERM ONE
	RECITAL DVD

